
From: Frank Konyn
To: CPCI SDPlanning Groups; 
Subject: SPLHPG meeting
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2010 8:09:13 AM

Please take notice that the regularly scheduled meeting of the San Pasqual Lake 
Hodges Planning Group on December 2, 2010, has been canceled.   My wishes are 
that everyone may have a safe and happy holiday season, and I look forward to 
seeing most of you at our regularly scheduled January 6, 2011 meeting. 
 
Thank you,
 
Frank Konyn
Chairman
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